
Wilmington Beautification Committee 
October 12, 2020 

 
Committee Members Present: Cheryl Rothman, Lee Schindel, Keith Herbert, Anne Saracino, Melanie Lopez 
Town Manager Present: Scott Tucker 
 
Meeting called to order by Cheryl at 8:17am 
 
Visitors, Public Comments, Possible Changes to Agenda: none. 
 
Approved Minutes  
Minutes of 9/14/2020 – Motion: Mel, Second: Lee 
In favor: 5 
Opposed: 0  
Motion Approved  
Minutes of 7/13/2020 and 8/10/2020 Delayed until next meeting. No quorum from previous meetings. 
 
Treasurer's Report  
None.  
 
Landscape Committee 
Alice and Adele did a good job cleaning Riverbank Park. The committee cleaned up Gateway garden.  
Next year committee will deal with Dixon Lot and Trebi. Trebi needs mulch- needs to be edged as well.  
Lights need to be put up – will schedule that once Keith has the lights.  
 
Flower Barrel Program:  
Flowers looked great this year. Committee wants to go with same plants for next year. Some barrels need to 
be picked up, hanging baskets need to be picked up.  
 
Town Manager Report 
Earlier in the year the subject to freeze BC Committee spending due to budgeting concerns came up and town 
decided to keep flowers going. Was good decision- everything looked great this year.   
 
Next Meeting Monday, November 23, 2020 at 8:00 am via Zoom. 
 
Adjourn Motion: Lee, Second: Anne 
In Favor: 5 
Opposed: 0  
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 am.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Melanie Lopez 
Secretary  
 


